WINTER NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2017

Bainbridge Island Saddle Club

Spring Clean Up Party Sunday, March 19th

It's that time of year again! Time to clean up the club. Yes, it is a herculean undertaking and in as much it takes every one of us. We are planning our Annual Spring Clean Up for Sunday March 19th. Tasks will be clearly organized and a delicious chili lunch will be provided for hungry workers. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to come help. Please put this date on your calendar. Watch for an email from SignUpGenius.com regarding this event or visit SignUpGenius.com to sign up on your own. Just follow prompts.





Our membership period now runs from March 1st through February 28th. We changed the period to better correspond with our show/riding season. For this year only, last year's 2016 memberships will be extended until the 1st of March. However, March 1st will be here before we know it so please visit our website, bainbridgesaddleclub.org and renew your membership today. We encourage all renewing members to renew on line using Paypal. It is quick and it is easy. Upon your renewal, you will receive our new liability waiver in the mail. Please sign and return it to us in the stamped selfaddressed envelope included in the mailing. Once we have it in hand, your membership will be activated. Remember, membership has it privileges: use of club on non-show days, invite for you and your family to Awards Banquet, accrual of points towards year end awards and STEEP entry and stall fee discounts!

Save the dates:

Hunter/Jumper Schooling Shows April 8th, May 13th, June 3rd, August 19th (double points) and September 23rd Dressage Shows With Friday Schooling

May 5th and 6th
October 6th and 7th

Banquet

Saturday

November 4th